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Honorary membership proposal
Prior to the board meeting in 2016, the board received a proposal to issue honorary NGF membership to Torstein 
Finnesand and Svein Grundstrøm for their significant contributions to the Norwegian Speleological Society, and to 
speleology in Norway over the course of many years. The board voted unanimously in favour.
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